Oregon Tree Commission
Board Meeting
Jun 22, 2022

Attendees: Kayse Rushford, Rachel Brunner, Tyler Hagemann, Grant Afflerbaugh, Darin
DeHaan, Mark Herman

No public comment

The meeting was called to order at 5:32pm by Mark. Kayse voted to approve the May 2022
meeting minutes and Tyler seconded.

The committee reviewed Terry Plemmons’ comments on the ordinance and made some
additional changes. Darin needs to address section 1.17 Cash bonds and update 1.14 Tree
Board once council has officially approved the Board. Once those changes have been made, a
clean copy will be sent to the Morton arboretum for their review as a required task for the grant
completion.

The tree survey, which is also needed for the grant will begin Jun 23, 2022and should take
approximately a month to complete. Once the ordinance is approved by Morton and the tree
inventory is complete, we will receive the grant funds and can begin working on next steps,
including tree replacement programs, updating the tree planting guidelines, etc.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm.

Next meeting is TBD.
rfme ‘;5‘—— %ww\,. j2-6-202)

Mark Herman, Chairman
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